
 

Press Release: HaloHeat Sauna Studios Celebrates 

Juneteenth Kickoff with Official City of Aurora Ribbon 

Cutting 

 
Left to Right: Delia “Dee” Basile, Aurora Regional Chamber of Commerce, 
Steven Evans Owner, HaloHeat Sauna Studios, Donna Jolly Owner, 
HaloHeat Sauna Studios, Shweta Baid, Alderman Aurora Ward 10, 
Guillermo “Memo” Trujillo, Deputy Mayor of Aurora 

Aurora, IL – June 16, 2024 – HaloHeat 
Sauna Studios proudly announced its 
official ribbon cutting ceremony, 
conducted by the City of Aurora on June 
15th, as an integral part of the city's 
Juneteenth festivities. This event marked 
the formal welcome from the city, 
celebrating the arrival of HaloHeat Sauna 
Studios as a new business member of the 
Aurora community. 
 
The ribbon cutting ceremony was 
attended by several distinguished guests, 
including Aurora Regional Chamber of 
Commerce (ARCC) Representative Delia 
Basile and Deputy Mayor Guillermo 
Trujillo. In a gesture of support and 
recognition, Delia Basile presented 
HaloHeat Sauna Studios with a 
congratulatory certificate, highlighting the 
studio's dedication to fostering business 
growth in the Fox Valley area. 
 

"We are thrilled to welcome HaloHeat Sauna Studios to Aurora," said Delia Basile. "Their commitment to 
wellness and business excellence will undoubtedly contribute to the vibrancy of our community. This is a 
significant addition to our local business landscape, and we look forward to their continued success." 
The event was further enriched by Deputy Mayor Guillermo Trujillo, who expressed the city's excitement 
about the new business. "The establishment of HaloHeat Sauna Studios aligns perfectly with Aurora's 
vision of promoting health and well-being among our residents. We are honored to have them join our 
community and are confident that their innovative services will be greatly appreciated." 
Donna Jolly, President of HaloHeat Sauna Studios, expressed her gratitude for the warm welcome from 
the City of Aurora and the ARCC. "We are deeply honored to be embraced by such a supportive 
community. The ribbon cutting ceremony was a momentous occasion for us, and we are excited to 
contribute to the wellness and vitality of Aurora. Our mission is to provide exceptional wellness services, 
and we are committed to making a positive impact in the lives of our clients." 
 
Steven Evans, Executive Director of HaloHeat Sauna Studios, echoed Donna's sentiments, stating, "This 
event marks the beginning of a new chapter for us. We are grateful for the opportunity to serve the 
residents of Aurora and to be a part of the city's vibrant business community. We look forward to building 
lasting relationships and contributing to the overall health and well-being of our clients." 
 
The ribbon cutting ceremony at HaloHeat Sauna Studios coincided with the kickoff of Juneteenth 
festivities across the city, adding to the celebratory spirit. The event showcased the studio's state-of-the-
art facilities and innovative wellness services, including infrared saunas and halotherapy, designed to 
promote relaxation, rejuvenation, and overall well-being. 



 

HaloHeat Sauna Studios is dedicated to providing a sanctuary for individuals seeking holistic wellness 
solutions. With a focus on cutting-edge therapies and a commitment to exceptional service, the studio 
aims to become a cornerstone of health and wellness in the Aurora community. 
For more information about HaloHeat Sauna Studios and their services, please visit HaloHeat Sauna 
Studios. 
 

Media Contact 

For more information about HaloHeat Sauna Studios, please contact:  
Phone: 331.300.2143 
Email: contact@haloheatsaunastudios.com 
Website: www.haloheatsaunastudios.com  
 
About HaloHeat Sauna Studios: HaloHeat Sauna Studios offers a range of innovative wellness 
services, including infrared saunas and halotherapy, designed to promote relaxation, rejuvenation, and 
overall well-being. Located in Aurora, IL, the studio is dedicated to providing a sanctuary for individuals 
seeking holistic wellness solutions. 
 
Aurora Regional Chamber of Commerce: The Aurora Regional Chamber of Commerce is committed to 
supporting and fostering the growth of businesses in the Fox Valley area. Through advocacy, resources, 
and networking opportunities, the ARCC aims to enhance the economic vitality and quality of life in the 
community. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

HaloHeat Sauna Studios is dedicated to revolutionizing wellness experiences by merging the ancient 
healing benefits of salt therapy with the rejuvenating power of saunas, creating a sanctuary for physical 
and mental well-being; however, statements made regarding products and services efficacy have not 
been evaluated or confirmed by FDA-approved research. These products and services are not intended 
to diagnose, treat, cure, or prevent any disease. All information presented here is not meant as a 
substitute for or alternative to information from healthcare practitioners. Please consult your healthcare 
professional about potential interactions or other possible complications before using any product or 
service. The Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act requires this notice.   
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